
OFFICIAL

Windows, MAC, iPad devices - New locked down browser for 2023
• A new NAP locked down browser (LDB) is available for Windows, Mac and iPad devices for 

NAPLAN 2023 and will offer an improved user experience for schools and students.
• It can also be used for Low No Bandwidth (LNB) schools.
• The new browser is available for schools to download on the Assessform website from

30 November.
• It must be installed on all Windows, Mac and iPad devices being used for NAPLAN 2023.
• Previous Windows, Mac and iPad LDB and Replay apps used in NAPLAN 2022 must be 

uninstalled.
• Schools can confirm that they have installed the correct version of the LDB on their devices by 

checking its icon (below) is green for 2023.

Information for schools



OFFICIAL

Chromebook – no changes to locked down browser for 2023 
• Chromebook devices continue to use the NAP locked down browser (LDB) used for NAPLAN 2022
• Schools who already have this browser installed on Chromebooks do not need to reinstall it.
• Schools with Chromebooks that don’t yet have the locked down browser installed can download

the LDB from the Assessform website.
• Schools using Chromebooks can confirm that they have installed the correct version of the LDB on

their devices by checking its icon (below) is white with blue writing.

Information for schools
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